
 

 

 

 

February 24, 2020 

 

 
          

Request For Quotes – Hydro blasting Barre Municipal Pool 
 

 

The City of Barre is soliciting quotes for the hydro blasting of the interior of the Barre Municipal 

Pool. The purpose of this project is to remove all old paint from the walls and floor of the pool 

structure prior to the start of the Pool Rehabilitation Project. The structure was sandblasted in the 

spring of 2017, which removed several years’ worth of paint from the structure. This project will be 

removing only one layer of paint hence the hydro blasting rather than sand blasting. The pool 

structure is approximately 7,500 square feet and ranges in depth from three feet to ten feet. The 

project will involve the complete blasting of the walls and floor of the pool interior and complete 

clean up and removal of all remnants and debris. The project must be completed by Friday, May 1 

as the rehabilitation project is scheduled to begin on Monday, May 4, 2020.  

 

A pre-bid site visit will be held on Monday, March 23 at 11:00 am at the pool located at 59 Parkside 

terrace. Quotes will be due on Friday, March 27 by 11:00 am and can be delivered to the City 

Manager’s office located at 6 North Main Street. The selected vendor will be notified on 

Wednesday, April 1 and can commence work at any time after notification. All questions should be 

directed to Jeff Bergeron, Director of Buildings and Community Services who is also the Project 

Manager for the Pool Rehabilitation Project. 

 

 

Jeff Bergeron 

Director of Buildings and Community Services 

20 Auditorium Hill, Barre, VT 05641 

Phone 802-476-0256 or Cell 802-498-3495 

Email jbergeron@barrecity.org 
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